Commander’s Letter May 4, 2021

Good afternoon all, we are just entering the month of May and it is just been called to
my attention it is going to be a very busy month. | thought it would be a good time to let
the members know what is going on in May.

First off, on May 5 | will be having a hip replaced, Wes Splettstoesser will be filling in for
me for the next two months. Thank you Wes.

On 16 May, we will be holding the second District meeting at the Scarborough Post 76
@ 2 PM, Your District 2 Will be doing Post Everlasting Ceremony , if you have not seen
this service it is worth the time and effort to come and witness this . They will be
honoring members that we have lost in the second district from May 2020 to May 2021.
If you would like to join this celebration please let me know so | may put in a headcount.
| may be reached at 207-233-6531.

On 19 May, will Be Our monthly coffee break,0900 to 1100. Bring in a new vet and show
him what we have to offer, coffee and donuts on me! As of right now | plan on being
able to attend this super event! Don’t forget, we need new members!

On 21 May, is our monthly meeting. We will be holding our annual election of officers,
please plan on attending and supporting your post. Nominations will be excepted from
the floor. Your support and this effort, is more than welcome. Hope to see you all there!
In June we will be installing our new offices for the 21, 22 season.

Summer is closely approaching and there are still many things to accomplish. Thanks to
Mike Pock our upstairs in the ladies room off the main meeting room is pretty much
completed with the help of the US Coast Guard sector Northern New England, three or
four chiefs from the sector have been helping out and doing a few hours and painting
out the new bathroom.

Thanks to all that were able to pitch in and help out.

Have a great month folks, and help Wes if he needs any help in the next few months. |
personally will be available via of the phone or any questions you may have. | should be
home by 7 May!

Thank you all. God bless!

Guy Linscott/ Commander Post 35



